Dear Enfield Council,

| have spent some time reading through the Enfield Local Plan and have some concerns.

| can see that Sainsbury's on Green Lanes is one of the proposed building areas for mixed use housing up to capacity
of 299.

| currently live on Fernleigh Road and the traffic down our street has increased drastically in the last few years
already. This area has already become heavily built up and the introduction of further housing, taking away local
green space will do significant harm.

The park area surrounding Sainsbury's provides respite for many who live in the local area and the many of the trees
have been there for over a century. To disrupt this space would be awful.

Furthermore the traffic down Green lanes, particularly in this area near Sainsbury's is at the worst it has ever been,
adding further housing and therefore traffic would cause even more disruption.

| know that myself and many of those that live on my street strongly oppose this area being used for housing.

Regards,



